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Mr* Craig Bostwick
Cook Composites and Folymers

company
217 Freeman Drive
P.O. BOX 996
Port Washington, Wisconsin 53074

REPLY TO THE ATTENTION OF;

HRE-8J

RE: Work plan Due Date
Extension

Additional work

Dear Mr. Bostwick:

Pursuant to your request dated Septesmber 3, 1992, and your request
during the U.S. EPA/WDNR/CCP meeting held on September 9, 1992, a
ninety (90) day extension is granted for the work plan required
pursuant to U.S. EPA's letter to CCP dated July 24, 1992. The 90
day extension begins on September 12, 19&2, tha original due date
of the work plan. The new due date is December 11, 1992.

As stipulated in the weet-ing, the work plan shall include, but not
be limited to, the three major "hot spots" (i.e. the "tank farm"
area, the "old dry well" area^ and the present incinerator area).
A letter shall precede the work plan which will include, but not be
limited to, justifications for not addressing the remaining sixteen
units in the additionql work plan. u.S. EPA will review this
information to enable a decision on appropriateness of action at
this time.

This letter are not meant to toe encompass all topics or tentative
agreements made at the meeting, but it addresses some major points
that are necessary at this time.

Respectfully yqurs,

p^l^^^"
Robert Dean Smith
Project Manager

ec: Jill Fermanich, WDNR
stacy McAnulty, RMT
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